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Message from the Headteacher 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to the June edition of our Newsletter. We hope that                     
everyone had an enjoyable half-term holiday and made the most of                     
the long days and light evenings to get out and about.  
 
As we return to school, we have a very busy schedule right up until                           
the end of term on 24 July. This newsletter contains details of class                         
organisation for September, our welcome evening for parents of                 
new starters, the Summer Concert, move up day, our Celebration of                     
Learning, Summer Discos and the Leavers’ Banquet! There is a lot to                       
look forward to in June and July. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Andrew Turrall 
 
Headteacher 

Sponsored Walk 
 
A very big thank you to all the children, parents and staff who helped make our Sponsored Walk such a                                       
great success again this year. We couldn’t do it without your support! Once again we were blessed with                                   
warm sunny weather for this event. Please could all funds raised be sent into school by ​Friday 15th June​.                                     
Thank you. 

Staff News 
 
At the end of the Summer Term we will be saying goodbye to Miss Start, who has been our year 3                                         
teacher for two years and has made a significant and valued contribution to life at Colehill First School.                                   
We will miss her, but wish her well as she leaves us to begin exciting travels abroad! 
 
We welcome, in her place, Mr Hayes as our new Year 3 teacher. Mr Hayes has worked with us this year 
in year 2 and is already well known to all of the children in Squirrels class. He is looking forward to his 
new role from September as Badgers class teacher. 



Class Organisation for September 2018 
 
We can confirm that class organisation for September 2018 will be as follows: 
 

Class and year group  Teacher / s  Class teaching assistant 

Hedgehogs (Year R)  Mrs Stephens  Mrs Waddington 

Foxes (Year 1)  Mrs Everton / Mrs Everett  Mrs Broocks 

Squirrels (Year 2)  Miss Self  Mrs Brock 

Badgers (Year 3)  Mr Hayes  Mrs Allan 

Kestrels (Year 4)  Mr Rayner  Mrs McKay 

 

New Starters: Welcome Evening 
 
There will be a ​welcome evening for parents of all new Reception pupils due to start school in September                                     
on ​Thursday 14 June at 7.00 p.m​. in the School Hall. Please do try to come along, even if you have older                                           
children in the school, as arrangements for September starters have been slightly altered this year in line                                 
with other Wimborne Academy Trust schools. The evening will provide opportunities to: 

● Meet the Year R teaching staff and the admin team 
● Hear about the three ‘Twiglets’ induction sessions on 25 June, 2nd July and 9th July 
● Sample some of our delicious school meals 
● Meet the headteacher, deputy head and Wimborne Academy Trust CEO 
● Ask any questions you may have. 

Attendance Update 
 
Following questions from some parents / carers, we would like to clarify attendance penalty rules under                               
Dorset County Council’s Penalty Notice Protocol. This stipulates that the parents of any child absent from                               
school due to unauthorised family holiday for 10 or more sessions (that’s 5 or more school days) within a                                     
12 school week period can be issued with a penalty notice ​regardless of the child’s attendance figure to                                   
date. ​The trigger is only that there are 10 or more sessions missed due to unauthorised family holiday.                                   
Across Wimborne Academy Trust we aim to apply this protocol clearly, fairly and consistently. Thank                             
you for your support in ensuring good attendance. Do contact the school office should you have any                                 
questions. 

Class Photographs: Friday 15th June 
 
Just a reminder that Fraser Portraits, the school photography company, will be in                         
school to take indoor class photographs on Friday 15th June during the first part of the                               
morning. Children should come to school spruced and ready to be photographed!! 




